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August 27, 2019 

 

Members of the Transportation and Connectivity Advisory Board provided comments for the proposed 

Wegmans/SECU Street Connection Concept Plan on August 27th, 2019. The concept plan proposed 

construction of a new road providing ingress/egress to/from the Wegmans site and SECU at Eastowne and US 

15-501. The proposed road will have sidewalk along one side, and a portion of the existing service road will be 

converted to a multi-use path. 

 

It is to be noted that quorum was not met, thus the provided comments are the opinions, concerns, inquiries of 

individual members. 

 What are the traffic impacts associated with the development? (Susanne Kjemtrup-Lovelace) 

 Will sidewalks be provided? (Susanne Kjemtrup-Lovelace) 

 Concerns of vehicular traffic traveling through Wegmans / SECU street connection as a cut-through 

road. (Jason Merrill) 

 Will there be a 4-way crosswalk / 4-legged intersection at the intersection of US 15-501 and Eastowne 

Drive? (Jason Merrill) 

 Will there be mechanisms to slow down potential cut-through traffic traveling through the Wegmans 

parking lot? (Josh Kastrinsky) 

 Has there been any coordination with UNC / Eastowne master plan team? (Councilmember Hongbin 

Gu) 

 How many number of parking spaces will be provided for vehicles and bicycles? (Councilmember 

Hongbin Gu) 


